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16th October 2017 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Below is an overview of the activities taking place during Expeditions week for Lower School.  
 
Each day will be non-uniform but please bear in mind the weather. Sensible footwear is essential for all of 
the activities. If we have wet weather, a waterproof coat will be required for all activities. I have included 
some clothing guidance in brackets next to certain activities.  
 
Any spending money brought on trips is the responsibility of the child. A small day bag is a good idea as 
packed lunches will be provided and may have to be carried by the child until it is time to eat. If your child 
normally carries an inhaler, please can they bring it with them and keep it safely in their day bag. 
 
Lower School Expo’s 18th-20th October  
  
Wednesday 18th October: 
Y4/5-Shrewsbury Museum workshop followed by Theatre Severn –‘Awful Auntie’ by David Walliams        
Y6-Quarry Bank Mill, Styal – National Trust – workshops 
Y7-PGL – kit list provided 
Y8-Warwick Castle (trainers or walking boots) 
 
Thursday 19th October:  
Y4/5-Sea-life Centre, Birmingham 
Y6-Shrewsbury Town Centre Geography field trip followed by Theatre Severn –‘Awful Auntie’, by David                                                                
Walliams (walking boots or trainers) 
Y7-PGL 
Y8-Wood Lane – conservation activity day (outdoor, rough, waterproof clothing, walking  
 boots or wellingtons) 
 
Friday 20th October: 
Y4-6-Play Practice in School  
Y7-PGL, return for buses 
Y8-Jackfield and Coalport Museums – pottery workshops (pupils will be working  
 with clay so best clothes are not advised) 
 
If you have any queries please contact your child’s tutor in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 


